
 
What to wear to class: Any type of activewear: leotards, tutus, shorts, t-shirts, tank tops, etc. 
Shoes can be tennis shoes or ballet/ jazz shoes. Please pull hair back in pony tail.
No Distraction Policy: Parents will be invited in the last 5 minutes of class the last week of each 
month to see your dancers progress. Routines will also be videoed weekly and put on the Band App. 
Instructions for you to join your class will be emailed before the first day. Pre-school parents should 
stay onsite in your vehicle during class, but K-12 grade parents are free to run other errands during 
class. Parents should walk in and pick up all 3yr old-1st grade dancers inside the building and older 
dancers if desired. Parents are not allowed to wait in the building during classes but can walk dancers 
in and pick up inside the building. 
Costumes: Costumes should be ordered by September 30th. Your dancer can be sized at class for 
the costume if you didn’t size on your own or at the Meet and Greet. Just be sure to let the instructor 
know that they need to be sized when you walk them in. 

Shoes: Jazz shoes: order 2 sizes bigger than tennis shoes. Hip hop boots: follow sizing 
online. Will go by tennis shoe size as well but will note 	if you should order one size bigger, 
etc.
Performances: We perform a minimum of 4 times throughout the dance season. Costumes are 
worn for these performances. 

Social Media: Please find us on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter! 

 Director: Amy Gunderson
	          320-266-0515

Frequently Asked Questions


